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   Subject: Assessed Contributions for 2025 

 

 

The International Criminal Court presents its compliments to all relevant Diplomatic Missions 

of the States Parties and has the honour to refer to the Court’s assessment letter dated 

11 December 2024. 

 

The Court wishes to seek the support of the Diplomatic Missions in its efforts to mitigate the 

potential risks in the event that financial sanctions are imposed on the Court, its elected officials, 

its personnel or its operations. The possible consequences of sanctions could include the Court’s 

inability to receive payments in US dollars or via US intermediary banks. 

 

The Court therefore kindly requests the support of the Diplomatic Missions in making the 

payment of the assessed contributions for 2025 in euros, without using US intermediary banks, 

to the following bank account: 

 

Bank name:  ABN AMRO 

Bank address:  Coolsingel 119, 3000 DD Rotterdam, The Netherlands 

Account holder: International Criminal Court 

Account number: 53.84.52.404 

IBAN:   NL65 ABNA 0538 4524 04 

BIC/SWIFT:             ABNANL2A 

Payment reference:  <States Party name> Contribution 

 

  

The International Criminal Court avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic 

Missions of the States Parties the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

                                         The Hague, 13 December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 


